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For more information 
contact President and 
founder, Sarah 
Williams-Bryant at  

williamss38@nku.edu   

SEDI is here to promote and establish a positive 
atmosphere within the English Department and across 
campus, for students of color by instituting accountability 
and responsibility with students and staff at NKU.  

SEDI wants to hear your voice. Join us for bi-monthly 
Zoom meetings and express your ideas and concerns 
regarding our campus.  

Create a safe space with SEDI.  

 

 


